
 

 

 

June 25, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Company Name: AIDA ENGINEERING, LTD. 

Representative: 
Toshihiko Suzuki,  

Representative Director and President (CEO) 

 (Securities Code: 6118 

 Tokyo Stock Exchange, Prime) 

Inquiries: Hiromitsu Ugawa, 

 Director, Managing Executive Officer, 

 Division Manager, 

 General Administration Headquarters 

 (Telephone No.: +(81) 42-772-5231) 

 

Notice of Withdrawal of Registration for Issuance of Share Acquisition Rights 
 

As previously announced in the notice dated March 28, 2025, titled “Notice of 

Discontinuation (Abolition) of Policy toward a Large-Scale Acquisitions of the Company’s 

Shares (Takeover Defense Measures),” the Company discontinued the Policy toward a 

Large-Scale Acquisition of the Company’s Shares (Takeover Defense Measures) as of the 

conclusion of the 90th Ordinary General Meeting of Shareholders held today. 

 

Accordingly, the Company hereby announces that, effective as of today’s date, it has 

withdrawn the registration for the issuance of the following share acquisition rights in 

connection with the Policy described above: 

 

1. Type of securities offered: Share acquisition rights 

2. Scheduled issuance period: From the scheduled effective date of the securities 

registration statement until the date one year thereafter 

 (July 3, 2024, through July 2, 2025) 

3. Method of offering: Allotment to shareholders without consideration 

4. Planned total issue amount: 100 million yen 

(The above amount represents the aggregate of the total 

issue price of the stock acquisition rights certificates 

issued without consideration and the total value of the 

assets to be contributed upon exercise of the share 

acquisition rights.) 

 

End 


